

A National Magazine for Coaches and Directors of High School Athletics

250 EAST 43rd STREET, NEW YORK, N. Y.

February 21, 1938

Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Doctor Allen:

It was good of you to take the trouble to write us expressing your appreciation of the notice we gave "Better Basketball." Our effort was slight considering the great work you have done with this book, and, for that matter with all basketball.

Yours sincerely,

Jack Lippert

Managing Editor